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Dear Friends and Colleagues, 

 

On behalf of WAS, I wish you well for your forthcoming 

Conference. Such meetings play a very important role in 

promoting sexual health, sexuality education and sexual rights. To 

share information and research findings with colleagues is both a 

professional obligation and an enriching experience for all of the 

participants. 

 

We value our continuing relationship and the work undertaken by 

the Centre for Family Life Education. Your global contribution to 

sexuality education, particularly in the provision of age-relevant 

publications, demonstrates your commitment to ensuring happy, 

healthy relationships. This is supportive of the achievement of 

sexual rights for all, a mutually held value for WAS and CFLE. 

 

Congratulations to the Conference organisers and I trust you have 

a successful and enjoyable twenty-eighth meeting. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 
Prof. Kevan Wylie 

President of the WAS  
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